
From: Phillip Ryan [mailto:Phillip.Ryan@ahansw.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 16 August 2016 8:58 AM 
To: AMOD; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au; John Sweetman; Helen Carayannis; 
Mariannew@restaurantcater.asn.au 

Subject: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We are writing to advise that the Australian Hotels Association, Clubs Australia Industrial and 
Restaurant and Catering Industrial no longer requires Mr Keith Harvey for cross examination. We 
apologise for any inconvenience arising from this short notice.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 

Phillip Ryan 

Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs 

p:  02 8218 1855 
d:  02 8218 1832  

m: 0418 602 989 

f:   02 9281 1857 
 

Level 15, Hudson House 

131 Macquarie Street, 

Sydney NSW 2000 

       Phillip.Ryan@ahansw.com.au 
                     ahansw.com.au 
               Incorporating TAA NSW 
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